PUBLIC BUILDING COMMISSION OF CHICAGO RESCHEDULED MEETING NOTICE



Public Building Commission of Chicago • Richard J. Daley Center • 50 West Washington, Room 200 • Chicago, Illinois 60602 • Tel: 312-744-3090 • Fax: 312-744-8005

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled December 14, 2010 Meeting of the Public Building Commission of Chicago has been rescheduled. The rescheduled meeting will be held on Thursday December 16, 2010 at 2:30 p.m. in the Richard J. Daley Center, 2nd Floor Board Room. A Special Resolution commending the service of Commissioner Bishop Arthur Brazier will be included at the meeting.

Erin Lavin Cabonargi Executive Director

November 16, 2010